
Chestnut class

Maths

This week we have been counting in 
2s, 5s and 10s as well as looking at 

word problems   

English 

This week we have been looking at the 
rules of rhyming words and finding 

rhyming word which follow the rule. 
Children have also been writing their own 

rhymes.  

Topic 

This week we have been designing our 
own musical instrument, creating and then 

evaluating our designs 

Reminders

Please remember to send your child's reading book into school daily. Our library day is 
Tuesday and this is when we will change the children's books. Have a good weekend 

Head teacher awards

Well done to David  for gaining the 
head teacher award.

Well done to Adam for gaining the 
being safe award 


